
Sent: Wednesday, April 1, 2020
Subject: IPI: Remote Inspection Procedures

Dear IPI Team:

We would like to let you know that we have approved the attached Remote 
Inspection Procedures developed by the South Coast Air Quality Management 
District. We are making these available to other air districts who may like to conduct 
remote equipment inspections during this time. The Procedures may be utilized as 
written and implemented immediately.

For further questions, please feel free to contact Radhika Majhail, Air Resources 
Supervisor I, at Radhika.Majhail@arb.ca.gov.

You received this email because you are on the IPI (Incentive Program 
Implementation) email list. If you no longer wish to receive these emails, please send 
an email reply to carlhelp@arb.ca.gov with the word “Unsubscribe” in the subject line.
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